[image: image1.jpg]



Dr. Doctor McDoctorface

To Whom It May Concern,

Your employee was seen in our office on Monday, February 6 for medical reasons. We appreciate your help in allowing this vital member of your team the time to come in for this semi-urgent medical treatment.

Following this non-life-threatening but kind of important procedure we ask patients to plan for several hours of rest and to make sure they have plenty of Barrel-Aged Gonzo Imperial Porter available to help with the pain, should any arise.

If you have any questions regarding this situation, please feel free to give us a call. Again, we thank you for your patience and understanding.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Doctor McDoctorface, N.A.D.*, D.E.P.O.O.T.V.

*not a doctor, doesn’t even play one on TV.

